



Charlene Ramont, MPH, Interim Director Amy Harley, MD, MPH, Co-Health Officer Meghan Lelonek, MD, Co-Health Officer

Memorandum

TO: SATPAL SIDHU, COUNTY EXECUTIVE

FROM: Janie Oliphant, Housing Program Specialist

DATE: JULY 7, 2025

RE: PERMANENT SUPPORTIVE HOUSING EVALUATION PRESENTATION

Request to present at Whatcom County Council Committee of the whole 8/6/25

BACKGROUND

Pursuant to contract, VillageReach – Permanent Supportive Housing Assessment (#202409012 – 1), evaluator VillageReach proposes to submit their final deliverable in the form of a presentation to Whatcom County Council on the outcomes of the Permanent Supportive Housing (PSH) evaluation. VillageReach has worked with Whatcom County's PSH providers since September 2024 culminating in this final, independent evaluation of Whatcom County's PSH programs. We request a 1-hour timeslot for this presentation to introduce the project, provide an overview of findings, and answer Council's questions. The final report will be available as an attachment.

Please call or email Janie Oliphant at (360) 410-2248 or joliphan@co.whatcom.wa.us if there are any questions. Thank you.

